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Wyoming Department of Education Seeks Waiver for Title I Part A (34 
C.F.R. § 200.37(b)(4)(iv)) Requirement and Requests Public Comment  
 
CHEYENNE - The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE) is seeking public comment 
regarding a waiver request. The WDE is requesting  a waiver of the 14-day notification provision of 
the Title I, Part A requirement for a local educational agency (LEA) to provide parents of eligible students 
with notice of their public school choice options at least 14 days before the start of the school year (34 
C.F.R. § 200.37(b)(4)(iv)).   
 
The purpose of the waiver is to ensure that all of its LEAs are able to comply with this requirement 
with respect to students in those schools.   
 
Comments may be submitted on or before October 8 ,2012 via email to Dr. David Holbrook at: 
david.holbrook@wyo.gov or 307-777-6260. 
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